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US-36 Highway Repair in Republic County  
 

Beginning, Monday, August 29, 2016, US-36 13 miles west of Belleville will be restricted 
to one lane in order to allow construction of a retaining wall to be placed on the right of way to 
stabilize the soil. This project will take place during daylight hours only and traffic will be 
controlled via flaggers within the work zone.  

Plans call for the project to be completed by September 9th weather permitting. 
 

The purpose of the project is to repair a soil slide on highway Right of way.  
 

Bridges Inc. of Newton, KS, is the prime contractor.  
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This information can be made available in alternative accessible formats upon request. 

For information about obtaining an alternative format, contact the Bureau of Transportation Information, 
700 SW Harrison St., 2

nd
 Fl West, Topeka, KS 66603-3754 or phone 785-296-3585 (Voice)/Hearing Impaired – 711. 
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